
BACK TO SCHOOL
BACKPACK DRIVE!

BACK TO SCHOOL

August 3rd, 2025
Malibu Jack’s Louisville is organizing a Back-to-School

Backpack Drive on August 3, 2025, to support local students
and families as they prepare for the new school year!



BACKPACK DRIVE DETAILS

HERE’S HOW
YOU CAN SUPPORT:

Donate Supplies or Sponsor Backpacks: 

Contributions of backpacks, school supplies,

or monetary donations will go directly to 

equipping students for the year ahead.

Join Us on Event Day: We would love to host 

you at our venue to set up a display for your 

business. This will not only highlight your 

support for the community but also provide a 

fantastic opportunity to engage with attendees 

and showcase your services or products.

By partnering with us, you’ll be contributing

to a cause that helps students start the school 

year ready and confident while also connecting 

with the families we serve.

KEY DATES:
Registration Opens: January 31, 2025 
Registration Deadline: July 4, 2025 
Event Date: August 3, 2025 from 
11:00am - 1:30pm.

LOOKING TO REGISTER?
CONTACT WOUR HELPFUL SALES TEAM!

Marissa Johnson | (502)-883-0380
Majohnson@malibujacks.net


